
From: Anne Kelly
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Support
Date: Sunday, 14 October 2012 4:09:58 PM

To: Research Director – Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee, Brisbane
 
I write with regard to the Body Corp and Comm Mgmt Amendment Bill 2012. and wish
to say that I am in full support of the Bill which provides for previous adjustment orders
to be reinstated.
 
Regards
Anne Kelly
 
e-mail: akelly13@bigpond.net.au
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